
 

   
 

                                     
  

 

                                     
                              
                                 

                
 

       
       

Clark, Carol 

Subject: FW: Extension of 15th Side Road from Keele to Jane/400 

From: Boris 
Sent: June-05-16 7:20 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Extension of 15th Side Road from Keele to Jane/400 

Please consider this email as our expression of our very strong opposition to the extension of the 15th Side
 
Road.
 

A number of years ago a similar extension plan was cancelled due to environmental concerns to our wells and
 
the whole water table for Kingscross Estates. An environmental study was done at that time.
 
The plan to extend the 15th would just further deteriorate the sensitive environment of the Oak Ridges
 
Moraine. The existing attributes need to be protected.
 

Boris & Marleen Bratuhin
 
Kingsworth Road, King City
 

1 


